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Townsend, Erle

From: Gardiner Schneider <glslss7@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:25 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Sir,  

     As a long time contractor I know that electric cars and trucks will not stand up to use in Maine Winters.  Even when 

new, the batteries cannot deliver power when cold and cannot charge up rapidly when cold.  A couple of years old, and 

they would be of no use on many of the pretty long trips we take to and from job sites. 

     Do not require Mainers to buy and run EVs.  They will not work for us. 

 

Gardiner Schneider, Cornell MBA, 1972, Eastern Engineering Co 

PO 127, Sedgwick, Maine  04676 

 


